
19th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 2022

On 6th February this year, Her Majesty The Queen became the first British Monarch to celebrate a
Platinum Jubilee, marking 70 years of service to the people of the United Kingdom, the Realms and
the Commonwealth.

To celebrate this unprecedented anniversary, South Borough Primary School will be celebrating the
Platinum Jubilee in school on Friday 27th May 2022.

Below is an overview of the celebrations by year group:

Non Uniform Day - Dress up as a King or Queen or anything Royal. You could even wear red, white and blue
to represent the colours from the Union flag.

Morning Sessions Lunch Afternoon

Children will be in their own
classrooms.

Platinum Jubilee activities such
as:

- Role playing Queen
Elizabeth’s Coronation

- Breakfast banquets
- Maths problem solving:

The Queen’s Birthday
Party - Who’s sitting
where?

- Jubilee quiz

Our catering
team (for a
fee - Y3-6) will
be providing a
special
Jubilee lunch
menu for
children.

Click here to
see the menu

Jubilee Picnic in classrooms

Children should bring a small individual picnic to eat with
their friends - sandwich, cake and a drink

Jubilee party games with their class

An ice-cream van will also be serving the children ice-cream
during the afternoon.  The cost of this will be met by South
Borough Primary School so please do not send your child in with
any money.

If you would not like your child to have an ice-cream or there are
any dietary requirements please speak with your child’s class
teacher.

We hope that we will be able to provide your child with a memorable experience and a day to remember.

Yours sincerely,

Mr L M Clarke
Deputy Headteacher

https://www.southboroughprimary.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=470&type=pdf

